

Invitation to the UBC Executive Board meeting in Malmö 17-19 October 2018

Dear President,

Dear Members of the Executive Board,

On behalf of the City of Malmö we have the pleasure to invite you to our city for the upcoming UBC Executive Board meeting scheduled from the 17th to the 19th of October 2018.

The detailed programme and further information will be sent to you later on.

If you have any questions about the event, please contact Ms Ulrika Lagergren, ulrika.lagergren@malmo.se (+46 708 926225)

Looking forward to meeting you.

Yours sincerely

Katrin Stjernfeldt Jammel

Mayor